
NOTICE: 
Due to the response, we 
have modified the club 
house cleaning policy.  To 
allow everyone an opportu-
nity, members are limited 
to two months a year 
unless no other members 
are interested.  These 
months may not be con-
secutive (again unless no 
one else is interested).  If 
you have any questions, 
please contact a board 
member. 

     Enclosed you’ll find tickets 

for the December raffle.  Once 

again we’re raffling a Henry .22, 

a very nice rifle.  This will make 

a great gift for a new, young 

shooter.  Tickets are $5.00 each 

or 5 for $20.00.  Please sell as 

many tickets as you can.  The 

club benefits greatly from these 

raffles and it helps keep every-

one’s dues down. 

          At the December meeting 

we will have election of Club 

officers.  This is my second year 

and the president is limited to 

two terms.  Thus, we will have 

several openings, including 

President.  Please consider serv-

ing the club in some capacity.  

Remember the more you put in; 

the more you get out. 

     Finally, an explanation about 

the kids fishing derby.  We had a 

major fish kill this spring.  

While we have some ideas, we 

are not sure of the cause.  Be-

cause of the stress to the pond 

and fish population, we are can-

celling the fishing derby this 

year to allow the pond time to 

heal. 

 

In fellowship, your President, 

Chris McCombs. 

PRESIDENT’S COLUMN 
Hello all.  Fall will soon be upon 

us, and the end of another shoot-

ing season.  It has been good 

year thus far and it is not over.  

We have a few more matches left 

in the Saturday morning sched-

ule and the Tuesday 22LR shoot-

ing matches.  We are still shoot-

ing Trap every Friday afternoon 

and the first and third Sunday of 

every month starting around 

noon.  As soon as the time 

changes we’ll start shooting trap 

under the lights on Tuesdays.  

Please come out and join us. 

     A new event for the club this 

year: we sponsored a tent at the 

Clark County Fair in conjunction 

with the Wild Turkey Federation, 

Ducks Unlimited, and the Ohio 

Division of Wildlife.  Turnout 

was average for our first year.  

We plan to take part next year 

and have some ideas to improve 

participation. 

     We again hosted the Clark 

County 4H shooting sports judg-

ing Saturday, July 13th.  While 

turnout was slightly less than last 

year, based on the safety demon-

strated by the 4H and Club; 4H 

did received permission to 

shoot .22 rifles and pistols.   

Recurring Events:  

Membership  

Meeting 

 – 7:30 pm 

12 Sep 

10 Oct 

14 Nov 

Executive 

Board Meeting 

– 7:30 pm  

26 Sep 

24 Oct 

28 Nov 

Daylight 

Trap Shoots 

Every 

Friday 

Trap Shoots –  

12 Noon 

1st & 3rd 

Sundays 

.22 Benchrest 

Matches 

Tuesday 

Mornings 

8:30 am 

Saturday  

Highpower 

Matches 

Saturday 

Morning 

8:30 am 

Defensive  

Pistol  

Matches 

5:30 prior 

to Club 

Meetings 
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Did You Know? 
You can join or renew your NRA membership through the club.  Here are three reasons why you should: (1) 

YOU get a discount on the price, (2) the club makes money on each membership, and (3) the club gets dis-

counts on insurance if most members belong to the NRA.  As you can see it is a Win-Win for everyone.  So 

if you are not a member, come and join, and if you are, renew at the club. 

Club Purpose and Objectives: 

To encourage, teach, and actively support finer sportsman-
ship in all matters pertaining to the outdoor sports. With 
emphasis on hunting, fishing, and promoting the conserva-
tion and restoration of our natural resources and ecology. 
We focus on wildlife and fish & game related habitats. Pro-
mote and protect the interests of the sportsmen in New Car-
lisle and surrounding areas, and do all things incidental 
thereto; including the reservation, leasing, and ownership of 
real estate for these purposes; actively support, as deemed 
necessary all matters of legislation and enforcement regard-
ing wildlife, fish, game, and conservation affairs, and pro-
vide assistance, where possible, to supporters of the above 
objectives. 

PO Box 182 

Enon, OH 45323 

Phone: (937) 882-6641  

New Carlisle Sportsman's Club 

We’re on  the Web! 

www.ncsportsmansclub.com 

Promoting Sportsmanship for Everyone 

2013 NEW CARLISLE SPORTSMEN’S CLUB SUMMER MATCH SCHEDULE 
 

Aug 24 High Power 

 25 Smallbore   1 pm Sunday 

   All matches are held Saturday unless 

Sept 7 High Power Championship otherwise noted.  Sign-up starts 8 am 

 8 Smallbore   1 pm Sunday on Saturday and 1 pm Sunday. 

 14 Pistol 

 21 Pistol 

 22 Smallbore Championship   1 pm Sunday 

 28 Pistol Championship 

Your Executive Board for 2013: 

 President: Chris McCombs  
 Vice President: Bruce Berhow  
 Secretary: Michael Trimeloni  
 Treasurer: Ron Kaehr   
 Sgt at Arms: John Bailey   
 3 yr Trustee: Roger Storer  
 2 yr Trustee: Jim Huntsberger  
 1 yr Trustee: Daniel Slanker  
 Past President: Dave Brown  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

If you paid your 2013-2014 dues, enclose with this newsletter is your membership 

card.  If you are a life member, you should already have your life membership 

card.  If your membership card is not enclosed, you need pay your dues as soon 

as practical. 


